From the Principal's Desk

August 17, 2023

We are growing as Catholics in the Image of Jesus Christ through Worship, Formation and Community.

A Message from Mrs. Bisher

I can't believe how fast the summer goes sometimes. One minute, I'm watching our students fly out the door in search of beaches, bikes, vacations, and pools. They are beaming with happiness for the summer months. Before I can even process that, it's August and we are getting ready to welcome them back.

I am excited to begin my third year at St. Leonard. We've done some wonderful things together and I can't wait to see what this year will bring. We have an amazing FULL staff, we've added extra support in our early childhood classes and we have brought Mrs. Moulton, our reading specialist, on-board full-time! We are continuing to grow in our health and wellness with the help of our school counselor, Ms. Morgenroth, who is back for her third year. All of our teachers are back in the building on Monday to prepare to welcome your child. We look forward to a school year that is filled with many adventures, opportunities for learning, building friendships, and to continue growing closer to Jesus.

I want to take a moment to send out a very special "thank you" to some people who worked hard over the summer to get our school ready and looking great. There were many people who spent a lot of time doing some needed upgrades and updates.

- Ward Komorowski and his entire crew for our new fencing and the yellow security gates.
- United Flooring and Karen Tenfel for working together to get new carpet in the K5 AND in the 1st grade classroom. It looks amazing.
- Phil Dibb, Bernie Cleppe, and Ward Komorowski for fixing and updating the gym parking lot light area
- Phil Dibb, Eddie Schaefer and their entire crew that helped out with cleaning up the ditch area in the front of school
- Engineered Security Systems for upgrading and adding new security cameras in and around the school.

- The Waukesha County Community Foundation for awarding St. Leonard School with the 2023 Patrinos Grant in the amount of \$10,000. The Patrinos Fund is designed to support Catholic schools and churches within Waukesha County.
- Bette Radke, Mary Dentice, and Hauke Landscaping for making the school look so great on the outside. The flowers beds are wonderful!
- Bethanne Maus-Schaefer and the entire group of students that were here for our "Day of Service". They worked hard all day doing so many things to make the school look as good as it does.

Lastly, I would like to add a special Thank You to Jim Kahle, Bill Nielsen, and Tom Hampel. Their dedication to this school is exceptional. Everything that was done this summer by them was done with your children in mind. I could've added their names onto every one of the bullet points above. I am beyond grateful for them.

Let's get ready for a fabulous year!

New Office Secretary

I would like to introduce our new Part-Time school secretary- Janet Mroczkowski. She will be working in the office during the morning hours. Stop in and say "hi" when you can.



Tuition Agreements Must Be Completed!!!

Tuition agreements need to be set up before the start of school. There are still a number of families that have not completed them.

If you have any questions, or need help with TADS, please let us know.

Picture Day

Don't forget to stop in the All Saints Room during our Meet and Greet on Monday August 28th. It is your child's opportunity for their school photo!

Click here to preview your event landing page: http://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/728623
School code is 728623!

Get ready for Band

All students in grades 4-8 are encouraged to become a member of our amazing St. Leonard Band. Mr. Hudy is planning a great 2023-2024 year. So get those chops ready for some musical fun.



Grades 4 and 5 will enjoy some band instrument demonstrations during the school day on Tuesday, September 12th.

A band Parent Meeting will be held for all new band members on Sept. 19th at 6:30pm. More information will be provided from Mr. Hudy

All band practices and lessons will begin on Sept. 26th.

Home and School Car Show and Brat Fry

Hang out with other school families and members of the community while enjoying a brat and a drink, surrounded by dozens of classic and custom cars.

Saturday Sept 16th, starting at 9:00am in the school/church parking lot



Golf Outing



St. Leonard's Athletics Annual Golf Outing

2023 St Leonard Golf Outing

Please join us for our second annual St Leonard Athletics golf outing.

The outing will be organized as a scramble. We will have prizes for the winning foursome and prize holes for longest drive, longest putt, and closest to the pin.

There is a limit to the number of golfers we can accommodate so register early!

To register, please email your name and the name(s) of any additional people you wish to golf with to Rick Vogt at rvogt68@yahoo.com.

Who: Open to men and women 18 or older and to all high school students who are participating on their high school golf teams.

When: Sunday September 17, 2023, starting at 1:30pm

Where: Geneva National Golf Course 1221 Geneva National Avenue South

Lake Geneva, WI 53147

Geneva National Resort & Club | Golf, Lodging & Dining

Why: to raise funds to purchase new volleyball uniforms and equipment for St. Leonard Athletics Association

Registration: https://forms.gle/heSbp3DMVXbEBZoD8

Cost: \$140/golfer Includes green fees, cart, \$10 drink ticket for use on the course, plus dinner and drinks following golfing. Company sponsorships are available for \$150/hole! Be a sponsor: https://forms.gle/GCkqSiC6j5DU6pyf6

Any questions, email Rick Vogt or contact him at 414-852-4771.

MEET AND GREET ~ AUGUST 28TH

Our Meet and Greet is scheduled for August 28th from 4pm-7pm. Home and School has secured a Taco Food Truck for the evening.

Come to school and drop off your child's supplies, meet your teachers, take your school photo and then head out to the back playground for dinner and social time with friends.

See you there

IMMUNIZATIONS

If your child is going into K5 or 6th grade, please check to make sure that they are updated with required vaccinations. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Van Acker in the office



Laura Bisher

Laura is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

Principal St. Leonard School

